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ALERT TO ALL STITCHERS!!!!  Fight Bullying!!!! 
 Lion Brand Yarn is sponsoring a “Hat not Hate” blue hat project.  Their aim is to distribute 25,000 blue hats to schools around the country. Blue represents awareness, peace and solidarity and is a symbol of the “craftivist” movement against bullying.  Hats can be any shade of blue, from any manufacturer, 14-20” in circumference; close fitting beanies as well as slouchy hats are welcome.  Please include a note or tag stating the fiber content since some children have fiber allergies.  Send blue hats to Lion Brand Yarn, 140 Kero Road, Carlstadt NJ 07072 by August 1, 2019.  For more information, and leads to patterns, go to http://hatnothate.org.    
 
 
 
ST. JUDE WALK/RUN  
 St. Jude Children’s Research Hospital is holding a walk/run at the Seaside Heights Boardwalk on Saturday, September 21, 2019 starting at 9am.  There are many ways to get involved:  form a team, sign up as an individual, become a sponsor or serve as a volunteer.  Let’s help St. Jude continue their work so that families of critically ill children never receive a bill from St. Jude for anything!  
 For further information and/or to register for the walk go to  Stjude.org/walkjerseyshore.    


